
   

Week 8   

Wednesday 9th Shutterbugs Digital Woodlands  
 Incursion 

Wednesday 9th P&C AGM / Meeting 7:30pm 

   

Week 10   

Friday 25th Last Day of Term 3 
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 Term 3 Week 8            Tuesday 8th September 2020 

What’s on at Warrimoo 

                                                            Aim High to Achieve 

UNIFORM SHOP 

For the remainder of Term 3 

the Uniform Shop will only be  
taking online orders 

 

 SEPTEMBER 

 
 
 
2021 Kindergarten  

enrolments are now 
being taken 

Please see expression of  
interest form in the newsletter. 

  
 If your child gets tested for 

Covid-19 please email a 
screen shot of the Negative 

result to the school         
BEFORE your child 

returns. 

http://www.glenbrook-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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Dear Parents Caregivers, 
 
COVID-19 Reminders regarding absences  
Thank you to all the families that have had their child/ren tested for COVID-19 in response to the 
changes that were implemented in Week 5 in NSW schools. If your child is displaying any of the  
following flu like symptoms; fever, runny nose, sore throat, cough or even mild symptoms we  
strongly recommend your child be tested as confirmation of a negative COVID-19 test will need to 
be sighted and your child be symptom free before returning to school. If you decide to refrain from 
having your child tested the Department of Education has updated their guidelines to exclude the 
child from school for 10 days. Once again, thank you for your ongoing support of our school, as we 
are all working together to keep the students, staff and community of Warrimoo safe. 
 
Positive Behaviour for Learning – PBL 
At Warrimoo Public School we are Safe, Respectful, Engaged Learners. Throughout Week 7 and 8 
the staff and students will be focusing on ‘taking turns’ in the classroom and the playground. By  tak-
ing turns we develop skills required for all aspects of life; from family, relationships and work. Please 
echo the message of taking turns with you children at home and together, in partnership, we will 
support the social development of all students who attend Warrimoo Public School.  
 
Tell Them From Me Survey 
This Term, our school will be participating in the Partners in Learning parent survey, another part of 
the Tell Them From Me suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent surveys) on student            
engagement. The survey asks parents and carers questions about different factors that are known 
to impact on student wellbeing and engagement. 
Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their 
child’s experience at school. These include: communication between parents/carers and staff,     
activities and practices at home and parent/carer views on the school's support of learning and    
behaviour. This valuable feedback will help our school make practical improvements.   
 
The survey is conducted entirely online on smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or computers. The 
survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to complete and is completely confidential. The parent 
survey will close on 25th October 2020. Although participating in the survey is entirely voluntary, 
your responses are very much appreciated.  
The link to access the survey is: http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/35r7h 

 
Check-In-Assessments  
This year as a response to all the challenges NSW schools faced during 2020, the Department of 
Education has released online assessments which schools can use to assist in supporting teachers 
to plan and inform teaching in the areas of literacy and numeracy. Our school is using this oppor-
tunity to utilise these free online resources.  
The check-in-assessment is an online assessment for students in Year 3, 5 and 9 and is available 
to schools during Term 3 and Term 4. Our Year 5 students participated in the online tests on 
Wednesday 2

nd
 September with Year 3 students are scheduled to complete the assessments 

on Monday 21
st

 September.  
This is not a replacement test to NAPLAN and therefore there is no parent report. It is a tool for 
teachers to use when planning for differentiated teaching and learning programs. The check-in-
assessments are designed to supplement existing school practices to identify how students are  
performing in literacy and numeracy, and to help teachers tailor their teaching more specifically to 
student needs. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/35r7h
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NSW Schools Update App 
This app allows parents and caregivers to receive operational status updates for their children in 
NSW public schools, including notifications of temporary closures. To download the app you can 
search for ‘NSW Schools Updates’ in the App Store (for Apple devices), in Google Play (for Android 
Devices) or go to:  
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/nsw-school-updates-app  
 
Shutter Bugs Updates 
The Shutter Bugs pho-
tography group have 
been busy taking pic-
tures and engaging 
with the macro settings 
on the cameras.  
 
Here are some photo-
graphs recently taken 
in the playground of 
some 1:64 Hot Wheels 
vehicles in various po-
sitions.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Friday of Week 7, 
‘Bob’ our local bearded 
dragon was located in 
the playground close to 
the basketball court 
sunning himself in the 
beautiful surroundings 
of Warrimoo Public 
School. An impromptu 
Shutter Bugs lesson 
was established with 
several of the students 
who were playing near-
by. They really have 
captured Bob’s content 
expression basking in 
the sun. 
 
Well done Shutter Bug 
students and Ms 
O’Connor! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/nsw-school-updates-app
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2021 School Enrolments 
Kindergarten enrolments and all other enrolments for 2021 are currently being taken. In order for us to pre-
pare our classes and ensure that equitable class numbers are maintained it is essential that we have all the 
information needed leading into 2021. If you know of someone who is enrolling at Warrimoo Public School 
and has not yet done so, could you please pass on our school details? Additionally, if you have children in 
Kindergarten to Year 5 and are planning on moving at the end of the year, that information is important also. 
 
 
 
School Excellence  
The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
ongoing school improvement. We will finalise our 
current three-year school plan at the end of Term 4 
and begin to engage with the Department’s revised 
process of school improvement – School Excellence 
in Action. This cycle aims to improve student out-
comes through the development of a situational 
analysis and Strategic Improvement Plan, and 
through implementation and progress monitoring 
and an annual reflection. Throughout this cycle, 
schools will engage in various forms of consultation 
and engagement with members of the school com-
munity, including staff, students, parents and wider 
community groups. We are excited about the oppor-
tunities that this new approach to school excellence 
will provide for our school. If you would like more 
information, please visit the following website: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/
school-excellence-and-accountability/2021-school-
excellence-in-action/school-improvement-and-
excellence/the-school-excellence-cycle  
 

 

 
I wish you a very happy and enjoyable fortnight ahead.  
 
My kindest regards, 
 
Mr Tony Jeff 
Principal  
 
 

LOST PROPERTY 

The lost property box is currently full of items with-
out names on them. 
  
Our Administration Staff go through the box on a 
weekly basis and sift out items to return to the own-
ers who can be identified. 
  
We kindly ask that you label all clothing, lunch box-
es, drink bottles, containers and anything else of 
personal value with your child's name. 
  
Iron on clothing labels can be purchased from as 
little as $11 for 30 labels online and you could 
probably even source it cheaper ! 
  
Whilst we do our best to try and locate missing 
items, occasionally they may be picked up and 
taken home by another student. Therefore we ask 
that you check your child/rens clothing regularly in 
case they have accidentally brought home some-
one else's item by mistake. 
  
We thank you for your understanding and co-
operation. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/school-excellence-and-accountability/2021-school-excellence-in-action/school-improvement-and-excellence/the-school-excellence-cycle
https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/school-excellence-and-accountability/2021-school-excellence-in-action/school-improvement-and-excellence/the-school-excellence-cycle
https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/school-excellence-and-accountability/2021-school-excellence-in-action/school-improvement-and-excellence/the-school-excellence-cycle
https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/school-excellence-and-accountability/2021-school-excellence-in-action/school-improvement-and-excellence/the-school-excellence-cycle
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